
 

December 7, 2016 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

We light a second purple candle on the second Sunday of Advent to represent 
the hope of Christ coming to the world. The word "hope" has two meanings in the 
Bible. The first, tiqvah, contains the sense of eager anticipation or waiting. The 
second, elpis. depicts a sense of confident expectation based on certainty. 
Biblical hope is secured by God's faithfulness to His promises. For the Old 
Testament leaders, their hope was in the Messiah's arrival. For us, it is the hope 
of the Messiah's return. 
 
Next Thursday, December 10th our 2nd graders will be making their First Reconciliation. 

Please keep them in your prayers as they receive this important sacrament. 

How many of you find yourselves struggling with the perfect present to buy for someone 

and then decide on a gift card? I know I certainly do. This year please consider 

purchasing your gift cards through St. Hilary School. Enclosed in today’s envelope is an 

order form. If you are looking for a store that is not on the list, please do not hesitate to 

call the school office and ask if they are available. There are more stores than we could 

possibly fit on the flyer. You earn rebates and the school receives a profit at no 

additional cost to you!  All orders must be placed by Friday, Dec. 16th at the end of the 

day. Thank you for your consideration and cooperation.  

Student Council will be holding a Santa’s Snack Shop bake sale on Dec. 14 – Dec. 16. 

Please see the flyer in today’s envelope. Thank you for your support of our Student 

Council. 

Thank you: 

Thank you to the Family School Association for the festive Family Christmas Party last 

Friday evening.  The evening included crafts, pizza, hot chocolate, bingo, raffles and a 

special visit from Santa. This evening would not have been possible without the FSA 

Committee; Mrs. Allen, Mrs. Scarpelli, and Mrs. Kilroy. Thank you to Mrs. Czuba for the 

bingo prize donations. Thank you to all our parent volunteers for helping make this 

evening possible. 



Thank you to everyone who has already donated to the Annual Teachers’ Christmas 

Fund. Friday, December 16th is the last day to turn in your donations. Please know that 

your contribution is greatly appreciated. 

Thank you to everyone who purchased their Christmas wreath, tree, centerpiece, or 

swag. The lovely smell of fresh evergreen filled the 1st floor hall. We do have a limited 

number of pieces still available if you are interested please contact Mrs. Kathy Ernst in 

the school office as soon as possible.  

Lost and Found: 

I am still hoping that someone has located the missing camera from the Christmas party 

Friday evening. The family is anxious to have the SIM card returned. As you know 

pictures of our family are irreplaceable. Please contact me if this camera ended up with 

your belongings.  

 

Don’t forget: 

The St. Hilary Christmas Concert is scheduled for Tuesday, December 20th at 7:00 pm. 

You will want to extend an invitation to your family and friends for this special evening 

where parish and school come together to celebrate the birth of Jesus. The children 

have spent a lot of time practicing and are excited to share their talents with you. All 

children are expected to attend and to dress nicely in holiday attire. All are welcome!!! 

Last week you received a flyer in your Wednesday envelope regarding children’s 

participation in the Christmas pageant at the 5:00 mass on Christmas Eve. This pageant 

is a very special St. Hilary tradition that will not be possible without our children 

participating. I ask that you please consider attending this mass and allowing your child 

to be an important part of the telling of the story of Jesus’ birth.  

Have your nominated a teacher yet? The time is drawing near – don’t delay! We are 

blessed with amazing and dedicated teachers who know that they are here because 

they have been called to the mission of Catholic education. The Golden Apple 

Foundation is accepting nominations for full-time 4th – 8th grade classroom teachers. 

The Golden Apple Award for Excellence in Teaching is presented to 10 outstanding 

teachers each year. If you would like to nominate one of our 4th – 8th grade teachers 

please complete the application at www.goldenapple.org. These nominations must be 

received no later than December 31, 2016. 

 

 

 

http://www.goldenapple.org/


Emergency Closing/Cold Weather 

Cold weather: Students will be kept in for indoor recess when the temperature is below 

25 degrees (actually or with wind chill) or in wet rainy/snowy conditions. Please make 

sure your child comes prepared to go outdoors – gloves, scarf, hat or hood. This is 

especially true of those who are on patrol. 

Emergency Closing Information 

Our School Messenger system will notify you either by phone or email in the event of 

our school closing due to weather. In addition, emergency closing information will be 

announced on WBBM Radio Newsradio 780 and WGN Radio 720. The television 

stations to watch are CBS Channel 2 Chicago, Channel 5, ABC Channel 7 Chicago, 

WGN Morning News, Fox 32 and CLTV News. On-line you may access information at 

www.EmergencyClosings.com. Our website www.sthilarychicago.org will also have 

closing information. We will close if the Archdiocese is closed as a system, an extremely 

rare event. You should choose, based on your own judgment and situation, 

whether or not to keep your child(ren) home. 

Contents of this Wednesday’s envelope: 

 FSA Chuck E. Cheese flyer 

 SCP 

 Simbang Gabi invitation 

 Christmas Fund reminder 

 Student Council Bake Sale flyer 

 Ugly Sweater Day flyer 

 Artsonia flyer 

 Yoga winter session flyer 

 Baby Redbirds winter session flyer 

 Super Soccer Stars flyer 

 Men’s Club flyer 

 Christmas Eve flyer 

 Alderman O’Connor Christmas Party flyer 

 Amahl and the Night Visitors flyer 
 
 

Mark your calendars: 
 

 Thurs. Dec. 8th – 8:30 am mass for the Feast of the Immaculate Conception 

  

 Tues. Dec. 13th – First Reconciliation for our 2nd graders 7:00 p.m. in the church, 

please keep them in your prayers! 

 Fri. Dec. 16th – Christmas Fund contributions are due! 

http://www.emergencyclosings.com/
http://www.sthilarychicago.org/


 Sun. Dec. 18th – 10:00 Family Mass hosted by 2nd & 8th graders 

 Mon. Dec. 19th – Wear your ugly Christmas sweater day! 

 Tues. Dec. 20th – St. Hilary School and Parish Christmas Concert 7:00 p.m. in 

the church.  

 Wed. Dec. 21st  – 11:30 dismissal Christmas vacation begins. School resumes on 

Wednesday, January 4, 2017. 

 Fri. Dec. 23rd – St. Hilary Simbang Gabi celebration 7 pm mass – all are welcome 

 Sat. Dec. 24th – 5:00 Christmas Eve family mass 

 

Please check out the Peek at the Week for a look at the week ahead. 

As always, if you have any questions please feel free to contact me at school 773-561-
5885 or by email donovan@sthilarychicago.org.  
 
 
Gratefully,   
 
 
Mrs. Kathie Donovan,  
Principal 
 
 

 

mailto:donovan@sthilarychicago.org


A Peek at the Week 
 

WEEK OF December 12 - 16     
St. Hilary…where faith, family, and academics thrive! 

 

Invite your family and friends to our 

Parish/School Christmas Concert  

On Tues. December 20
th

 at 7:00 pm in church 
 

MONDAY:  December 12
th

 *Feast of Our Lady of Guadalupe*           
Altar Servers:  Sidonie, Zheous 

 Religious Education classes  

 Concert band 3:00 – 4:00 in Room 109 

 Art Studio 3:00 – 4:00 pm 

 Cadet Band 7:00 – 7:45 am 

TUESDAY:   December 13
th

        
Altar Servers:  Zachary, Marina 

 Student Council – officers only 

 Codas 7:10 – 7:45 am in Room 109 

 Art Studio 3:00 – 4:00 pm 

 Battle of the Books 

 1
st
 Reconciliation 7:00 pm in church 

WEDNESDAY:   December 14
th

          
Altar Servers: Rianne, Nora 

 Cadet Band 7:00 – 7:45 am 

 8:30 all school liturgy  

 Family & School Association meeting 7 pm in cafeteria 

THURSDAY: December 15
th

   
Altar Servers: Madison, Toni 

 Concert Band 7:00 – 7:45 am 

 Cardinal Choir 3:00 – 4:00 pm 

 Super Soccer classes 3:10-3:50 in the gym  

FRIDAY: December 16
th

           
Altar Servers: Isabella A., Christine N.  

SATURDAY: December 17
th

      
Altar Servers: 8:30 a.m. volunteers 

                         5:00 p.m. Adhrian, Camille, Abel  

SUNDAY: December 18
th

 * Family Mass 10 am hosted by 2
nd

 & 8
th

 grade
 

 Altar Servers: 8 am Lina, Phuc, Don 

                          10 am Christine L., Mar R., Liam  

                          12 pm Christopher K., Luke, Nathan  







 

CHRISTMAS FUND REMINDER 

Dear St. Hilary Parent and Guardian, 

If you have already made your donation to the Teachers Christmas Fund, THANK 

YOU!  If not, please consider making a donation. Again, there is no limit as to the 

amount you can give. Any donation would be appreciated. We also 

encourage you to have your child(ren) write notes to his/her teachers, telling 

them that you donated to the Christmas Fund. It’s a terrific way to show your 

support to our wonderful faculty and staff here at St. Hilary School. 

Again, the very warmest Christmas wishes to you and your family. 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Donovan and the St. Hilary Christmas Fund Committee 

 

 

ST. HILARY CHRISTMAS FUND 

Enclosed is our donation of $ ____________________ for the faculty and staff of St. 

Hilary School. 

You may enclose cash, money order, or a personal check payable to St. Hilary 

School. Please return to the School Office, no later than Friday, December 16th.  

 





 

Its Christmas time!  What’s one of 
the best things about Christmas 

besides the birth of Jesus and time 
with family?  The ugly Christmas 

sweaters of course!  We will be having an ugly 
sweater day next Monday, December 19!!  This 

is your chance to shine!  Wear the ugliest 
Christmas sweater you can find!  If you choose 
to participate you may wear jeans or 
uniform pants with your sweater.  If 

not, you will need to come in uniform!  
So…keep your eyes open for the ugliest 

Christmas sweater you can find! 
 
 
 

UGLY SWEATER DAY!! 



Looking for the perfect 
Christmas card to send to  
your family and friends? 

 

Mrs. Rhodes has found it for you! 
Have you gone on Artsonia and looked at your child’s art 

gallery? Did you know you could get your Christmas cards 
through Artsonia? The students have been really excited 
about making Christmas card designs. All classes have 

been creating lovely Christmas drawings and putting them 
on the Artsonia website – www.artsonia.com 

Right now there is a sale! 
So if you are looking for a way to support the art program 
and get your holiday shopping done, check out Artsonia! 
Your child’s art work can be put on lots of things, like key 
chains and even shirts. Order soon so you can get your 

cards in time to send them out! 
If you can’t find your child’s work you can send me an 

email to learn how to activate your account  
because unless you give permission  
the work is not viewable to the public. 

 
 

                   



   

 
CHRISTMAS SCP ORDERS 

 

All SCP orders must be placed no later than December 16th 

at 3:00. December 20th will be the final day for ANY orders 

to be filled this holiday season. 

 

Bonus Rebate Offers in December:  Lettuce Entertain you (9%) Oct 

29th – Dec 23rd, JC Penney giveaways – purchase a minimum of $100 

in JC Penney gift cards & are entered to win a $100 JC Penney gift 

card. Dec 3rd – Dec 16th, Carson’s (5.5%) Dec 3rd – Dec 16th, Red Robin 

(5.5%) Dec 3rd – Dec 16th. 
 

*ORDER EARLY TO ASSURE AVAILABILITY* 
 

Remember, no order too Big or too Small. It all goes to benefit 

our children. 
 

You can now use your rebate towards reducing your tuition, your 

book fee, purchase gym uniforms, after school care, or add to 

your lunch card and as always you can buy more certificates, or 

donate your rebate to the school which would be used towards 

the school technology program.  
 

 USE THEM TO SHOP INSTEAD OF CASH, CHECK OR CREDIT. 

 ST. HILARY RECEIVES A COMMISSION ON EACH CERTIFICATE SOLD. 

 WE WILL SPLIT THAT COMMISSION “50-50” ON YOUR TOTAL PURCHASE 

FOR EACH QUARTER. IT CAN BE USED TOWARDS TUITION, BUY MORE 

CERTIFICATES OR DONATE IT TO THE SCHOOL. 

 “FACTS” PARTICIPANTS ARE ELIGIBLE FOR ALL THE BENEFITS OF THE 

SCP PROGRAM. 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION ON SCP* Email 

 KATHY ERNST @ ernst@sthilarychicago.org  
 

mailto:ernst@sthilarychicago.org


                                                                             CERTIFICATES USUALLY ON HAND:

RESTAURANTS: RETAIL:

Bath & Body Works (6.5% rebate) $10 _____

Burger King (2% rebate) $10 _____ Best Buy (1.5% rebate) $25 _____

Chili's (5.5% rebate) $25 _____ Carson Pirie Scott (4.5% rebate) $25 _____

Chipotle (5.5% rebate) $10 _____ Claire's (4.5% rebate) $10 _____

Dunkin Donuts (1.5% rebate) $10 _____ Dick's Sporting Goods (3% rebate) $25 _____

I Hop (4%rebate) $25 _____ Gordon Food Service (1.5% rebate) $25 _____

Kentucky Fried Chicken (4.5% rebate) $5 _____ Home Depot (2% rebate) $25 _____

Lettuce Entertain You Restaurants (6.5% rebate) $25 _____ Jewel-Osco (2% rebate) $25 _____

Lou Malnatis (3.5% rebate) $25 _____ Jewel-Osco (2% rebate) $100 _____

Panera Bread (4.5% rebate) $10 _____ Lowe's Home (2% rebate) $25 _____

Olive Garden/Red Lobster (4.5% rebate) $25 _____ Marianos (2% rebate) $25 _____

Panera Bread (4.5% rebate) $10 _____ Marshall's/T J Maxx(3.5% rebate) $25 _____

Pizza Hut (4% rebate) $10 _____ Muller Meats (3% rebate) $20 _____

Starbucks Coffee (3.5% rebate) $10 _____ Old Navy,Gap,Banana Republic (2% rebate) $25 _____

Subway (1.5% rebate) $10 _____ Ross (5% rebate) $25 _____

Wendy's (2% rebate) $10 _____ Toy-R-Us (1.5% rebate) $20 _____

Walgreens (3% rebate) $25 _____

SPECIALTY: Wal-mart (1.25% rebate) $25 _____

AMC-Cineplex-Sony-Lowes Theaters (4% rebate) $25 _____

AMC-Cineplex-Sony-Lowes Theaters (4.5% rebate) $9 _____

Fannie May (12% rebate) $20 _____

I Tunes (1.5% rebate) $25 _____

Mobil/Exxon (0.50% rebate) $50 _____

Shell Debit Card (1% rebate) $25 _____

Shell Debit Card (1% rebate) $100 _____ ST. HILARY GIFT CERTIFICATE

U.S. Postage Stamps 20 @ .49¢ (0% rebate) 8.8 _____ CHOOSE THE AMOUNT $________

RESTAURANTS: $10 _____ RETAIL:

$10 _____

Boston Market (6.5% rebate) $10 _____ Bed, Bath & Beyond (3% rebate) $25 _____

Buffalo Wild Wings (3.5% rebate) $25 _____ Build A Bear (4% rebate) $25 _____

Eduardo's Pizza (4% rebate) $10 _____ Crate & Barrel (3% rebate) $25 _____

Houlihan's (4% rebate) $25 _____ CVS Pharmacy (2% rebate) $25 _____

Mrs. Fields Cookies (9% rebate) $10 _____ Eddie Bauer (4.5% rebate) $25 _____

Outback Steakhouse (4% rebate) $25 _____ Express (5.0% rebate) $25 _____

Red Robin (4.5% rebate) $25 _____ Foot Locker (4% rebate) $25 _____

Hair Cuttery (4% rebate) $10 _____

SPECIALTY: J C Penneys (2% rebate) $25 _____

Land's End (7% rebate) $25 _____

Barnes & Noble (4% rebate) $10 _____ Lane Bryant (4% rebate) $25 _____

B P Gas (.50% rebate) $50 _____ Mario Tricoci (4% rebate) $25 _____

Chuck E. Cheese (4% rebate) $20 _____ Menard's (1.5% rebate) $25 _____

Honey Baked Ham (4.5% rebate) $25 _____ Office Depot (2% rebate) $25 _____

Hyatt Hotels (4% rebate) $25 _____ Office Max (2.5% rebate) $25 _____

Oberweis (4.5% rebate) $10 _____ Payless Shoes (6.5% rebate) $10 _____

Timber Ridge Lodge (4.5% rebate) $25 _____ Pier 1 Imports (4.5% rebate) $20 _____

Pottery Barn/Wm. Sonoma (4% rebate) $25 _____

Shutterfly (4.5% rebate) $25 _____

Sports Authority (4% rebate) $25 _____

Target (1.00% rebate) $25 _____

NAME _______________________________________________________ Target  (1.00% rebate) $100 _____

ORDER TOTAL $ ____________________________

SEND WITH STUDENT * ________________________________________ PHONE NUMBER _____________________________________________

WILL PICK-UP AT SCHOOL _________________  Please make checks payable to:  St. Hilary School

ROOM # __________

 Any Questions, Call Kathy Ernst (773) 989-9249.

*PLEASE NOTE:  St. Hilary School & its Board cannot be held responsible for any loss that may occur in 

transit.

Please note:  When one or more companies are listed together, the certificates are good at either store.

     CERTIFICATE ORDERS (FROM BOTTOM SECTION) RECEIVED BY FRIDAY WILL BE AVAILABLE ON TUESDAY OF THE FOLLOWING WEEK:                      

     CERTIFICATE ORDERS RECEIVED BY FRIDAY WILL BE AVAILABLE ON TUESDAY OF THE FOLLOWING WEEK:                      



 

 

 

 

 

This Christmas Eve we will do a pantomime of the Christmas Story at the 5:00 pm Christmas Eve 

Mass. We invite all the children of the parish and their guests (i.e. cousins or grandchildren who are visiting) to 

join in this festive celebration.   

 

If your child wants to be part of the pantomime we ask you to sign the slip below and indicate whether they will 

be a shepherd, angel, or lamb. If your child wants to “dress for the part” costumes need not be elaborate – a 

white dress, sweater, or shirt and a halo made of gold or silver garland will do 

fine for an angel (wings are optional). Shepherds need only come in a bathrobe 

– a towel fixed on their head with string or a sports band does great for the 

headgear and staffs or shepherds crooks are allowed but not required. Lambs 

can dress in white or black. A couple of ears made out of construction paper 

and cotton balls will be plenty.  We do have a few costumes available. 

Dressing up is half the fun yet even if your child decides at the last minute to 

be part of the pantomime or unexpected guests arrive just bring them along.  

We will cast the roles of Mary and Joseph and provide those costumes. If your child would like to be Mary or 

Joseph please indicate below. Once we have all the names of those children we will draw names from a hat to cast 

the leading roles. If your child’s name is not chosen for these roles we hope they will join us in one of the other 

roles.  

We will need a few adults that evening to help us direct the children where to go. If you can help out please 

indicate that on the sign-up slip.  

We hope this will restore some of the festivity to the celebration, make it memorable for our youngest 

parishioners (pre-school on up) and not add to the stress of an already hectic season.  

 

 

 

Christmas Eve Play sign-up  
(Due back by Wednesday, DECEMBER 7) 

 
Name______________________________ Age_____ Name______________________________ Age_____ 

Name______________________________ Age_____ Name______________________________ Age_____ 

My child/ren would like to be a ___shepherd      ___angel      ___lamb    ___Mary     ___Joseph 

____I can help direct the children during the Pantomime     Name_________________________________ 

Email __________________________________________________    Phone__________________________ 

 



 

 

Amahl and the Night Visitors 
Saturday, December 17, 7:30PM 
St. Hilary Church 
 
Amahl and the Night Visitors is a Christmas miracle opera which follows the story of a 

goodhearted, poor disabled shepherd boy named Amahl and his mother, whose lives are 

changed forever when the three Magi stop by their house for a rest on their way to Bethlehem. 

This one act opera was commissioned and first performed by the NBC Opera Theatre on 

December 24, 1951 and was the first opera specifically composed for television in America. The 

show lasts approximately 45 minutes and features a heartwarming story told through beautiful 

music. This touring production is fully costumed and staged and highlights the fine 

performances of local young artists. 



SIMBANG GABI 2016 
St. Hilary Church 

5601 N. California, Chicago, 60659 
 

December 23, 2016 (Friday)  
7:00 PM 

 
Celebrant: 

Bishop Francis J. Kane 
Archdiocese of Chicago 

& 
Father Aloy Funtila 

Pastor 

 
 

Maligayang Pasko at Manigong Bagong Taon! 
 

To join our Simbang Gabi Choir contact Carl Chadek 773.561.3474 

For dessert, monetary or any kind of donation or to volunteer  

contact Maryrose Ople 773.266.0453 

 

  



YOGA CLASS 

The art of practicing yoga helps in controlling an individual mind, body and soul. It 

brings together physical and mental disciplines to achieve a peaceful body and mind, it helps to 

manage stress and anxiety and keep you relaxing. It also helps in increasing flexibility, muscle 

strength and body tone. It improved respiration, energy and vitality. Practicing yoga might seem 

like just stretching, but it can do much more for your body from the way you feel, look and move. 

Benefits of yoga for kids 
         Yoga helps improve strength and flexibility 
         Yoga increases concentration, focus, and attention 
         Kid’s yoga increases self-esteem 
         Yoga decreases anxiety and helps you to relax 
         Yoga increases trust, compassion, teamwork and leadership skills of your children 
         Yoga improves digestion and eases gas pains for children 
         Yoga helps to release stress and breathe well 
         Yoga strengthens the immune system 

 
Yoga classes will be offered under the direction of Ms. Laura Penna. Laura is a certified yoga 

instructor, counselor, and nutritionist. She is dedicated to teaching yoga awareness believing 

that a healthy body and mind are key to a happy life.  

Yoga class sessions will be held on Monday afternoons  
from January 9th – March 13th  

classes will not meet on Jan. 16th or Feb. 20th . 
 

3:00 – 3:45 p.m. for children in grades Preschool – 4th  

The cost of the classes are $10.00 per class   
 

If you are in 5th grade or higher please let Mrs. Donovan know so that a class can be formed 
 if there are enough interested children.  

 
Classes will be held in the gym (the Vacala Auditorium). Children are asked to wear comfortable 
clothing such as sweatpants, shorts, yoga pants/leggings to be able to stretch comfortably. 
Yoga mats are encouraged but not necessary, a towel will also work. 

 
Please complete the back of this flyer and return if you are interested. 

 

 
 
 



MONDAY YOGA  PERMISSION SLIP (January 9 – March 13, 2017)  
 
 

__________________________________________________________________ has 
permission to attend the Yoga class Monday afternoons. 
 
____________________    __________________________ 
Grade      Homeroom 
 
 
 
I, as parent and/or guardian of the minor child identified above hereby acknowledge the 
following notices and grant to St. Hilary School the following release from liability: 
 

I acknowledge and fully understand that my child will be engaging in physical 
activities that may involve some risk of injury. I acknowledge and have been 
advised that it is my responsibility to consult with my or my child’s physician with 
respect to any past or present injury, illness, health problem or any other 
condition or medication that may affect my or my child’s participation. I assume 
the foregoing risks and accept full personal responsibility for any personal injuries 
sustained by my child which might incur as a result or participating in this 
program and discharge and hold harmless St. Hilary School and Laura Pena 
from any claim, cause of action or liability for damages arising from any personal 
injury to my child or other persons or property caused by my child’s participation 
in the yoga program. 

 

 

___________________________________________________________________ 
Parent Name 
 
___________________________________________________________________ 
Parent Signature 
 
____________________________________________________________________ 
Emergency Contact number  

 



St. Hilary School 
Invites parents or caregivers and  

their children 
Age 6 months to 3 years to join us for 

Baby Redbirds 
 

Baby Redbirds is an opportunity for you and your child to enjoy social interaction. This 
playgroup gathers in a child-friendly space where children can enjoy gross motor play, 

music, movements and an introduction to group activities.  
Child must be accompanied by a parent or caregiver.  

 

WHEN: Wednesdays 8:30—10:00 am on regularly scheduled school days 
WHERE: St. Hilary School, Room 106 

COST: $25.00 per child for the winter session. Drop ins $5.00 per visit 
Winter Session will meet on the following dates: 

1/4, 1/11, 1/18, 1/25, 2/1,  
2/8, 2/15, 2/22, 3/1, 3/8, 3/15 

Please complete the registration form and return to the school office at: 
5614 N. Fairfield Ave.—Chicago, IL 60659 

Checks should be made payable to St. Hilary School 
 

Questions? Please contact Mrs. Kathie Donovan at Donovan@sthilarychicago.org 
or call the school office at 773-561-5885 

PLEASE PRINT 

 
Parent Name: _______________________________________________________________________ 

 
Adult Attending with Child: ____________________________________________________________ 

 

Email (for program communication): ____________________________________________________ 
 

Phone number: _____________________________________________________________________ 
 

Child’s name _____________________________________________  Age: _____________________ 
 

Child’s name _____________________________________________  Age: _____________________ 

 
Child’s name _____________________________________________  Age: _____________________ 



WINTER SOCCER CLASSES 
at St. Hilary School!  

 Thursday:
1/5 - 3/30

3:10  - 3:50 PM 
K- Grade 2

We’re excited to announce that Chicago’s fastest growing soccer development program is returning 
this winter!  At Super Soccer Stars, dynamic coaches work with every student to develop skills, 

self-esteem, and teamwork in a fun, non-competitive environment.  Positive reinforcement and low 
child-to-coach ratios ensure that each child will improve his or her skills through engaging warm-

ups, activities, and games—all while having endless fun!  Each child receives a t-shirt with 
registration. Come get the ball rolling today!

Enroll online!  chi.supersoccerstars.com/sthilary 
(Username: HLR Password: sthsoccer) 

Questions? Contact: 312.477.5877 or chicago@supersoccerstars.com



Men’s Club 

December Meeting and Christmas Party 

 

Friday, December 16th 7:30 pm 

In the Cafeteria 

Please come and bring a friend! 

 

 

 

Coming in 2017: 

January 28th - Candlelight Bowling at Immaculate Conception Parish Hall 

February 5th – Super Bowl Party – Ladies Welcome! 

March 11th - Corned Beef and Cabbage Dinner and Silent Auction 

April 7th – Lenten Fish Fry 




